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SPRING 2024 NEWSLETTER 

 

 

Spring is finally on its way – welcome news for those who prefer the 

warmer temperatures!  Many of us will be doing clean up and perhaps 

some landscaping projects.  Please be reminded that for any major 

project that alters the appearance of your home, you must submit 

an Alterations Request form which can be found on our website.  Any Board 

member would be happy to help if you have trouble accessing or completing the 

form. 

 

SAVE THE DATE!!  The Board is happy to announce that we will host 

a community picnic again this year.  The date has been set for 

Saturday, June 1st from 1:00 p.m. until 3:00 p.m. in the park. 

(rain date - Saturday, June 8th ).  Please bring a chair and a snack to 

share – the Board will provide water and paper goods.  We hope to see everyone 

there – and for better weather than last year!!! 

 

Speaking of weather, more neighbors will be out walking and enjoying 

our beautiful, peaceful community now that warmer weather is upon 

us.  It is unfortunate that some continue to be disrespectful, marring 

our community by throwing trash on Ryefield Hollow Drive North.  

Please be mindful of keeping our community clean and remind guests to do the 

same. 

 

The Pond Committee has been formed and will be working on 

researching maintenance options.  New members are welcome so if 

you are interested in joining this group, please contact any Board 

member. 

Just a friendly reminder that second quarter maintenance fees of $335 

are due on April 1st.  Also, don’t forget to visit our website – 

www.sinnottfarm.com for meeting agendas, minutes, and up-to-date 

community information. 

 

The next meeting of the Executive Board will be held virtually on Monday, 

April 29th at 6:00 p.m. – link to be sent to your email. Hope to “see” you 

there!  

http://www.sinnottfarm.com/

